

Mr Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
Third Floor
Saunders House
52/53 The Mall
London
W5 3TA



2 March 2011

Dear Mr Sandhu,

Thank you so much for your donation to Coram of £5,000. It was a real delight to read your letter, expressing generosity of spirit as well as of funds!

I greatly appreciate how many calls there must be upon your Foundation, which is one more reason that I am so grateful for your donation.

When our founder, sea captain Thomas Coram, established what was, in 1739, the first children's charity in the country, he could not have thought we would still be here 273 years later. The heritage that Captain Coram bequeathed us is extraordinary, but so are the challenges faced by too many children today.

So, thank you very much for helping Coram offer more children a better chance to reach out and grasp their own best future.

Might I invite you to visit our campus to see some of our work first hand? I will take the liberty of asking a colleague to contact your office in a couple of weeks, so that we can, hopefully, arrange this.

Once again, many thanks.

Yours sincerely, Canot Honden

Dr Carol Homden Chief Executive